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Memorandum 

DATE September 10, 2024 

TO The Honorable Mayor Eric Johnson  

SUBJECT Committee Recommendation on Five-Signature Memorandum 

Pursuant to City Council Rules of Procedure Section 6.2(a), Councilmember Bazaldua submitted 
a five-signature memorandum requesting that the mayor refer the following item to a city council 
committee:   

A resolution amending the city's policy governing the use of legislature travel funds 
in order to more efficiently allow for councilmembers to travel to Austin and 
Washington D.C to speak on legislatives matters. 

On September 10, 2024, the Ad Hoc Committee on Administrative Affairs (AHCAA) was briefed 
on the item and, in accordance with City Council Rules of Procedure Section 6.2(h), recommended 
to the city council that the item as presented be denied (5/0 vote).      

This memorandum provides the AHCAA’s recommendation and request for placement of the item 
on the next city council voting agenda.1   

If you any questions, please feel free to call me at 214.670.4066. 

TENNELL ATKINS 
Chair, Ad Hoc Committee on Administrative Affairs 
Mayor Pro Tem and City Councilmember, Place 8 

c:  Honorable Members of the City Council 
     Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 
     Tammy L. Palomino, City Attorney 
     Mark Swann, City Auditor 
   Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 

1 City Council Rules of Procedure § 6.2(f)(2). 

RECEIVED 

CITY SECRETARY 
DALLAS, TEXAS 

16 PH 7: 02




